
‭August 2024‬
‭Dear Parents and Children,‬

‭Welcome to the Fish Class.  I am Mrs. Calise and I will be your‬
‭kindergarten teacher this year.  I have been teaching kindergarten‬
‭for many years and I look forward to spending many fun days of‬
‭learning with you.‬

‭On the first day of school you will get to know all your new friends‬
‭and I have many fun activities planned.  Please wear your fish bus‬
‭tag that was mailed to you for the first month of school.  Bring your‬
‭supplies with you in your backpack.  You will also need a snack and‬
‭lunch.  If you plan on buying lunch, please send a note stating your‬
‭lunch choice for the day.‬

‭I look forward to meeting each of you in September!  Please email‬
‭me at‬‭tcalise@mccsd.net‬‭if you have any questions.‬ ‭Enjoy the rest‬
‭of your summer!‬

‭Sincerely,‬
‭Mrs. Calise‬
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‭Dear Parents,‬

‭Thank you in advance for purchasing these supplies‬
‭for your child. Please send the supplies to school with‬
‭your child on the first day. Please label backpacks,‬
‭lunch boxes, scissors, supply boxes and folders.‬

‭1 – backpack (large enough to hold a lunch box/bag,‬
‭folder and jacket – no wheels)‬

‭1 – hard plastic supply box‬

‭1 – lunch bag/box. Please label with name‬

‭2– plastic folders‬

‭2 – boxes of 24 count Crayola crayons‬

‭8 - glue sticks (the large ones work best)‬

‭1 - Fiskar scissor (blunt tipped)‬

‭2 - highlighters‬

‭2 - thin tip black Expo dry erase markers‬

‭2- pink erasers‬

‭2 - cans of Playdoh‬

‭1 -  pack of Crayola thick tip markers‬

‭1 - sturdy pair of child headphones (no earbuds please).  Please send to school‬
‭in a labeled Ziplock bag.‬

‭* Please place 1 box of crayons, 1 glue stick, 1 scissor, 1 pink eraser, 1 dry erase‬
‭marker and 1 highlighter in your child’s supply box. Please label their supply‬
‭box.‬

‭*One change of clothes placed in a Ziploc bag with their name on it.‬

‭*Snack that can be kept in a lunch bag or a separate bag (example: brown paper‬
‭bag). Please make sure your child knows the difference between their snack‬
‭and lunch.‬

‭*If your child will be buying lunch, please send a note stating their lunch‬
‭choice each day for the month of September.‬

‭Thank you for your support. Please email me if you have any questions.‬
‭tcalise@mccsd.net‬
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